CROSS Billy

From:

CROSS Billy

Sent:

13 September 2005 15:13

To: Subject:

'Sue Chapman' : RE: FW: Meeting

Hello Sue,

Thanks for the draft.

Can I confirm that we will be at Great Ormond Street Hospital on the afternoon of Tuesday 20 September 2005. Can you suugest a time? Any time after 1400 hrs will suit us.

Billy

----Original Message----

From: Sue Chapman [mailto:CHAPMS

Sent: 13 September 2005 13:30

To: CROSS Billy

bject: RE: FW: Meeting

Hi Billy,

Apologies for the delay. Draft attached!

Sue

>>> <Billy.Cross

13/09/2005 09:55:55 >>>

Hello Sue,

I can confirm that I can travel to London with another officer on 14 September 2005 to discuss your review of the notes on Raychel Ferguson. Can you confirm if it still suits to meet on the morning of 15 Sept 2005? If so can you suggest a time and a place? Also, if possible today can you email me a copy of the draft, no matter how unfinished it may appear so that we could have some idea of what we may wish to discuss.

Also can

Pilly Cross

----Original Message----

From: Sue Chapman [mailto:CHAPMS] Sent: 08 September 2005 19:47

To: CROSS Billy

Subject: Re: FW: Meeting

Hi Billy,

No problem...just let me know when you can

Sue

>>> "Steve Chapman" 17:17:54 >>>

07/09/2005

----Original Message----

From: Billy.Cross(

[mailto:Billy.Cross

Sent: 06 September 2005 12:42

To: CHAPMS@gohs.nhs.uk;

Subject: Meeting

1

Dear Sue

I regret that I have not been able to confirm the details of our proposed meeting next week to discuss Raychel Ferguson. The Senior Investigating Officer is not on duty until 12/9 and confirmation cannot preceed that

I therefore would not request that you inconvenience yourself by holding

the proposed dates, but would request that if your availability alters that

you let me know. It may be that any meetings are held in later weeks.

Thanking you,

Billy Cross

Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily ose of the Police Service of Northern Ireland. This e-mail and any less transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your e-mail software. All e-mails are swept for the presence of viruses.

Disclaimer: Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Trust

SECURITY WARNING RE: PATIENT OR OTHER CONFIDENTIAL DATA. Please note that Internet E-mail is simply not a secure communication medium. We strongly advise that you understand & observe this lack of security when e-mailing us.

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000: The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under this Act. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and arreply cannot be guaranteed.

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify your email administrator.

Any views or opinions are solely those of the author of this email and do not represent those of Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Trust unless specifically stated.

VIRUSES: This email message has been checked for the presence of computer viruses by Sophos antivirus software. However, this does not guarantee that this email is free of viruses, and the recipient should perform their own check.

Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily those of the Police Service of Northern Ireland. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended sol ely for the use of the

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by using the

2

RF - PSNI 098-313-822